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01 July 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Please be aware that, due to a rising number of peanut allergies in school, there is a need for us to review 
current policy relating to allergies. 
 
In the interesting of keeping children with such allergies safe, I would be most grateful if you would 
refrain from bringing any nut-based products into school. This applies to snacks, packed school lunches 
and birthday treats, such as cakes and biscuits. Caterlink (the company which provides our school 
lunches) have assured us that meals will continue to be nut-free.  
 
Thank you for your support in this regard. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
Mr Price 
Headteacher 
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